
 

Ref. No. : 
Plexh/cir/0251                                                                                                                                                          
                   12.11.2020 
  
  
To, 
All the Members of Council 
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding inviting members suggestions for New Foreign Trade Policy 
  
  
We wish to inform you that the O/o DGFT, New Delhi has issued Trade Notice No. 34/2020/21  dated 
12th Nov 2020  inviting suggestions for  New Foreign Trade Policy. 
  
As you are aware that the  Foreign  Trade   Policy  (2015-2020) was  extended  for  a 
year  till  31  March 2021. Therefore, in order to prepare a new five year Foreign Trade Policy, 
suggestions/inputs have been invited from various stakeholders.   
  
To collate, analyze  and for ease of processing the  suggestions/inputs   received,  a 
Google  Form  has been  created  by DGFT on the  following links: 
  
  
https://bit.ly/3khHEI2 
  
  
Members are requested to take note of the same and submit their suggestions/inputs to O/o DGFT 
through the above-mentioned Google Form within 15 days from the date of issue of this DGFT Trade 
Notice.   
  
  
The above said Trade Notice is available for reference on below  link- 
  
https://content.dgft.gov.in/Website/dgftprod/1646974a-9a30-4f32-b5da-ecbd898ba561/Trade 
Notice-34-12.11.2020.pdf 
  
  
Kindly also send details of your submission to Council on email id bharti@plexconcil.org for records/ 
further deliberations. 
  
  
Best regards  
Plexconcil Team  
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